
Pastor                           Fr Alfredo Monacelli 
            amonacelli@rcdvictoria.org 
 
 

Korean Pastor              Fr John Heesun Lee 
 

Polish Pastor                Fr Jozef Kobos, SDS 
 

 Syro-Malabar Pastor     Fr. Sajy Chakkittamuriyil 
     frsajy@gmail.com 

 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 
 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Ed for Children:  
 

Lidia Moodie:  religioused@sacredheartvictoria.com 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
WEEKDAY MASS 
 

Tuesday      3 spots available      9:00am 
 

Thursday      5 spots available (9am)       9am & 7pm 
 

WEEKEND MASS 
 

Saturday     Full: waitlist     4:00pm 
Sunday    Full: waitlist     9:00am 
Sunday (Korean)      3:00pm 
 

Last Saturday of the month (Syro-Malabar)   1:30pm 
 

Last Sunday of the month (Polish)     12:30pm 
 

Mass: Pre-registered parishioners only 
 Up to 50 parishioners per Mass 

 We have created an “extra” wait list for all Masses 
for the next available spot if attendance is not at full 
capacity.  

 As we need accurate contact information for every 
person who attends Mass, please check in with the 
usher upon arrival and wait to be invited in. 

 

Mass: Saturday live-streamed at 6:00pm from 
St. Joseph the Worker Parish 

 

Please click here for the link to the live-streamed 
Mass on our website  

or on YouTube at 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/
UC9tUalZDIFwlLV1imrPkNKg 

 

Attention: Out of Town / Out of Province Visitors 

Mass Live Streamed - As a visitor, please join the 
Bishop for Mass streamed online here:  
https://www.youtube.com/c/RCDVictoriaLiveOne 
 

RECONCILIATION 

Tuesday & Thursday:         9:45am 
Thursday:          6:15pm 
Saturday:          3:15pm 
Or, by appointment. 

       

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 
 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 
Web        www.sacredheartvictoria.com 
E-mail       sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours:   9:30am to 3:00pm (Tue—Fri) 
 

Office closed:- Wednesday, November 18th 
 

Hospital Chaplain: 250.889.3761 

mailto:frsajy@gmail.com
mailto:religioused@sacredheartvictoria.com
http://sacredheartvictoria.com/index.html
http://sacredheartvictoria.com/index.html
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9tUalZDIFwlLV1imrPkNKg
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9tUalZDIFwlLV1imrPkNKg
https://www.youtube.com/c/RCDVictoriaLiveOne
http://www.sacredheartvictoria.com


 

 

Thirty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                      November 15, 2020 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FROM THE DIOCESE 

Please find below the link to the Blog post for this week written by Bishop Gary Gordon on the theme of 
“Remembrance and World Day of the Poor”. We continue to remember the deceased veterans, and we 
prayerfully reflect on the enormity of human poverty and misery caused by war. 
 

We will mark the World Day of the Poor on Sunday and we remain thankful for the various ways that the 
People of God support the poor in their own communities as they work together with helping hands to make a 
difference.    https://www.rcdvictoria.org/diocesanblog/we-shall-remember-them-lest-we-forget 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
The Bishop’s Appeal : Horizon of Hope 

Thank you to all who have supported the 2020 Appeal to this point through pledges, donations and prayers. 

Remember, donations received prior to December 31st will generate an income tax receipt for 2020. 
 

Parish Goal: $42,000      Actual to Date: $31,177.50       Number of Gifts: 99 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Island Catholic Schools is accepting applications for the following positions: 
   - Educational Assistant at St. Joseph’s School in Victoria (8:30am to 3:00pm - Monday to Friday). 
   - On-call Teachers for all schools (Port Alberni, Duncan, Victoria). 
Application forms and details are posted at:   http://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Message from Holy Family Notre Dame, Port Alberni      St. Peter’s Cemetery Reserved Plots 
 

Volunteers are currently working diligently to contact anyone who may have a plot reserved at  

St. Peter’s Cemetery, Port Alberni, both to confirm they still wish to use their plot, and as there is an 

Interment Rights Certificate that needs to be signed. If you, or another member of your family, has a 

plot reserved for burial at St. Peter’s, and you have NOT been contacted, please reach out to the office 

at Holy Family Notre Dame by emailing rc-portalberni@shaw.ca, or calling 250-723-8912 as soon as 

possible. Also, anyone intending to inter multiple sets of remains in one plot needs to ensure that the 

office at HFND has a signed certificate for each person desiring interment. The Board of Cemetery 

Trustees has approved a grace period of one year from the publication of this announcement (Nov. 6, 

2021) for anyone affected by these changes to contact HFND. If confirmation of intent to use the plot is 

not received by that date, it will be reclaimed by the BCT for resale, with no refund owing. In addition, 

after the one year expiry, we will not be able to inter anyone in a plot without having an Interment 

Rights Certificate in their name on file, or without receiving permission from a holder of a certificate 

Eternal Rest Grant unto them, O Lord and May Your Perpetual Light Shine Upon them 
 

Paul Persaud & Edward Adamowski 
 

Masses in November—Remembering Our Dearly Departed 
Throughout the month of November,  

we will remember all the deceased members of our parish, family, relatives, and friends. 

Mass Live-Streamed 
 

Saturday at 6:00pm from St. Joseph the Worker Parish 
 

Please click here for the link to the live-streamed Mass on our website 

or on YouTube at 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9tUalZDIFwlLV1imrPkNKg 

https://www.rcdvictoria.org/diocesanblog/we-shall-remember-them-lest-we-forget
http://cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php
mailto:rc-portalberni@shaw.ca
http://sacredheartvictoria.com/index.html
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC9tUalZDIFwlLV1imrPkNKg


 

 

 
Parish Pastoral Council Update 

 

Our sincere and grateful thanks to Catherine 
Minvielle for her dedicated service to Sacred 
Heart Church since August 2019, to fill the then 
vacant position of PPC Chair. Catherine will  
remain as a PPC member. 
 

We warmly welcome Marilyn Bojko as the new 
PPC Chair, and welcome Stan Dzbik back as a 
PPC member. 
 

We wish them the very best in blessings as they 

serve our parish community. Thank you! 

November 8, 2020 

Regular envelopes:       $2,719.00 

Loose collection            $     76.00 

Canada Helps               $   195.00 
Pre-Authorized Debit     $1,366.25 

Total                 $4,356.25 

 

Note from the Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
 

Nov. 15, 2020, the 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time has been 
declared by Pope Francis The World Day of the Poor: a day 
to remember those less fortunate than ourselves, and to 
generously give what we can through a donation to the 
grocery cart, the donation envelope, or by calling the local 
St. Vincent de Paul office at 250-727-0007. 

** Please note—new email address ** 
 

Congratulations to our new Confirmands! 
Aaliyah, Alyanah, Cleo, Luke, Liam, Rayver, Dahlia,  
Andreas, Julian, Anthony and Kimika.  

6 
 

Faith Formation 
 

Registration is now OPEN for remote catechesis. 
Start date: last week of November 

 

To enroll your child, please download the registration 
form from the Sacred Heart Parish website.  

 

Completed forms can be scanned and emailed to 
religioused@sacredheartvictoria.com 

 or dropped off at the parish office. Thank you. 

Volunteers needed 
 

Looking for catechists to help with Pre-Sacramental 
(Grades K to 1) and Post-Sacramental (Grades 4 to 5) 
classes. Computer skills not required. 
 

Please contact Lidia at 250.479.6495 or email: 
religioused@sacredheartvictoria.com. Thank you! 

Knights of Columbus 
 

Tickets for the Knights of Columbus Annual Charity 
Appeal can only be purchased on line this year.  

Link: https://kofcdraw.net/c15445 
Please see the Sacred Heart Website for details. 

Message from the 9/10 Club 
 

GRATITUDE IN CHALLENGING TIMES  
 

The 9-10 Club soup kitchen sends our heartfelt thanks 
to the generous parishioners of the Diocese of Victoria:  
first to St. Andrew’s Cathedral, who 37 years ago this 
month gave us a home; then to all the parishioners of 
Greater Victoria, who have helped in your own way. 
You have given us your time – as volunteers, your 
wisdom, your monetary support, and most recently your 
home baked goods for our pandemic takeout meals. 
We cannot overstate our gratitude to you!  
 

Because of the pandemic, we can no longer invite our 
diners inside to eat and now provide a take-out service.  
We look forward to the day when we may welcome 
back into our home those who depend on us for 
sustenance. In the meantime, though twice as costly, 
with your continued financial support, our takeout 
service will carry on providing hearty meals until that 
joyous day! 
 

If you are able to, please donate either online through 
Canada Helps, https://www.canadahelps.org or by 
sending a cheque to: 9-10 Club Serving Soup to the 
Hungry, 740 View Street, Victoria, BC V8W 1J8.  

Parish Office will be closed on: 
 

Wednesday, November 18 (Staff Training) 

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE NEW DIRECTIVES 
 

The Bishop’s new directive indicates that if the prescribed 
conditions are met, the Parish Hall may be used to accom-
modate more parishioners to attend the Mass in the hall 
through a 'live video-feed'. 
 

Please note that we currently do not have the necessary 
equipment and capability for a 'live video-feed' Mass in our 
Parish Hall at Sacred Heart.  
 

It is in the initial stages of planning and will take some time 
for the normal process of gathering quotes, approval, in-
stallation, and testing before its implementation. 
 

Please visit our parish website to read the revised  
Directives from Bishop Gary Gordon: 
 

www.sacredheartvictoria.com   

https://kofcdraw.net/c15445
https://www.canadahelps.org


 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising, please support them! 

Parish Ministries / Groups 
 

Altar Servers         A Moodie           angelinamoodie@gmail.com 

Christian Meditation        M Noonan          388-3173 

C.W.L.          M Podmoroff          652-6252 

Eucharistic Ministers        B & C Gaspar         emc@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Finance Chairperson        B Dwyer    finance@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Knights of Columbus        R Perez de Tagle          384 6655 

Led By The Spirit Group   D MacIntyre           383-9955 

Music Coordinator        R Oei        music@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Proclaimers         C Minvielle     proclaimers@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Receptions         E Olcen             477-8115 

Responsible Ministry        N Lundin         rmse@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Social Justice/D & P        S Dzbik            380-6350 

St. Vincent de Paul        G Short            727-2615 

Ushers (4pm)         E Olcen   ushers5@sacredheartvictoria.com 

Ushers (9am)          L Stearns           ushers10@sacredheartvictoria.com 

 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2019 / 2020 

 

Marilyn Bojko (Chairperson) 
Vincenza Cameron 

Stan Dzbik 
Jeff Kucharski 

Catherine Minvielle 
Oscar Perez de Tagle 

Michele Ricard 
Victor Saavedra 
Cyrille Santos 

250-704-6808 
 

DAVID AUDY 
 

LIFETIME  WARRANTY  ON  ALL  LABOUR 
 

4019 Malton Ave 
Victoria, BC  V8X 4W1 

 

“For perfect electrical work at a great price!” 
 

info@absolutelyelectrical.com 
www.absolutelyelectrical.com 


